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Carlton Primary Newsletter





Week Beginning: 10th September 2012





Issue no: 1





Coffee mornings


have changed


to Tuesday mornings


9 - 10.30am


All welcome!








The teaching staff for 2012-2013 are:


Head Teacher		Mrs Jacqueline Phelan


Deputy Head		Mrs Amanda Howells


Ass. Deputy Head	Mr Shayne Davids


Nursery		Miss Meghan Grove  &  Miss Caroline Hayes


Reception		Miss Naju Khalique  &  Miss Amelie Kankiwala


Year 1			Miss Georgina Harcourt-Brown  &  Miss Ella Gaehl


Year 2			Miss Ciara O’Connor  &  Mr Edward Glover


Year 3			Ms Jessica Brill  &  Ms Caroline Barnett	


Year 4			Ms Marianne Taylor  &  Ms Leah Grant


Year 5			Ms Freya Stuart  &  Mr Michael Perry	


Year 6			Ms Sammy Dailey   &  Ms Catherine Moore 


& Mrs Rachel Fort


Reading Recovery	Ms Ann Boater


Literacy Leader 	Ms Stephanie Rainford











Who’s Who





Dear Parents/Carers,


Welcome to the new school year. 


I hope everybody had an enjoyable school holiday and I would like to welcome those families whose children are new to Carlton. The staff and I look forward to working with you to make your child’s time at Carlton happy and successful.


Those of you returning to Carlton will notice that there are some improvements to the environment. Over the summer the main room in the nursery was painted and had new lino and carpet laid. 


The outside space was also improved with a new mural and sail shelters installed.


Throughout the year we will be continuing to develop aspects of the environment to maximise your children’s learning.


In the next newsletter I will be sharing information about our school priorities for this year.


We are also really busy building our new school website which we are really excited about!


I would like to take this opportunity to wish all our families a successful year at Carlton.








Don’t let little worries become big ones!





If you need to speak to anyone or any member of staff please do not hesitate to make an appointment! We’re very happy to help.





Welcome to Annie Benton, Sarah Milhavoic and Nina Conley who have joined our teaching assistant team. Welcome also to Mia Carvell who is our new admin officer and Jo Lomax our new financial officer.





If you wish to speak to our parent governors about anything – they can all be contacted at the school. They are:


Ms Fay Clarke


Ms Murina Osman


Ms Noella Bello Castro


Ms Noorjahan Hussain





This term there will be elections for 2 Parent Governor vacancies. All parents/carers will be receiving information very soon!





Parent Governors





Jacqueline Phelan








As part of the school policy; 


Please ensure that your children are in uniform each day. From September 2012 most of the school uniform can be purchased at school.


Please see below for the uniform available:





Sweatshirt: £7.50/8.00/8.50


Cardigan: £9.50


Polo Shirt: £6.50/7.50


P.E. T-Shirt: £3.00


P.E. Shorts: £4.00


PACT folder: £3.00





Uniform is available in sizes 3/4, 5/6, 7/8, 9/10, 11/12 & 13yrs.


A reminder: the school now has a P.E. uniform. It is a plain white t-shirt and plain black shorts or jogging bottoms.


JEWELLERY


Please remember that jewellery is not to be worn at school.


The children can only wear watches and small stud earrings.














School Uniform





At Carlton we make sure that we use every minute of the day to help children learn.


Please ensure that your child attends school each day and is on time. 


School starts at: 8.45am


School ends at: 3.30pm


Nursery ends at: 3.20pm


If you need to visit the doctor or the dentist we ask that where possible those appointments are made at the end of the day after school has finished. If this can’t be avoided then please bring an appointment card to the office!  Thank you





Attendance and Punctuality





in Learning/KS 1 	








Did you know?


The head teacher shows interested parents & carers around the school every Friday morning at 9.15am. 


Do you have a friend who is interested in sending their child to Carlton? If so, please encourage them to visit!
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New nursery mural








Achievement for All











_1130659980

